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Professor Welty,
 
On Tuesday, April 19, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum
 Committee reviewed a request to offer Entomology 2101 (an existing course with GE Natural
 Science—Biological Science) 100% at a distance.
 
I am happy to report that the Panel unanimously approved the request with one contingency,
 namely: Not much information about technical support help for students is provided in the syllabus.
 More information about technological resources would be helpful in the syllabus. The Panel would
 like that the Department of Entomology work with ODEE on adding such information.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback above, please do not hesitate to contact Peter
 Craigmile, faculty Chair of the NMS Panel (cc’d here), or me.
 
I will return the course via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the Department to make the
 necessary adjustments.
 
Regards,
Bernadette
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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